
 

   

 

 

                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                              

December 12th 2012 

Dear EAS Member, 

Herewith I invite you attend the 21th General Meeting of EAS, which will take place on the 14th of 
February 2013 at the Conference in Leuven, Belgium.  
The General Meeting is the annual meeting of EAS members. The EAS board informs on current and 
future developments, gives the financial report and discusses decisions to make with their members. 
You will find the agenda below.  
This year it is a special General Meeting because the election of the new EAS-board will take place. 
With this invitation we also send the list of nominated persons. 
  
All members are warmly welcome to this meeting, we hope you can join us. 
Kind regards 

Adri de Vugt 
President 
 

GENERAL MEETING OF THE EUROPEAN ASSOCIATION FOR MUSIC IN SCHOOLS 
14.02.2013, Leuven 

 
AGENDA 

1. Apologies 
2. Agreement on the Agenda 
3. Minutes of the General Meeting 2012 
4. Welcome and President’s Report 
5. Financial Report and Approval of the Accounts 
6. Reports: National Coordinators (Ene Kangron) 

                 Student Forum (Branka Rotar-Pance + Tine Castelein+ Kilian Baur) 
                 Doctoral Student Forum (Mary Stakelum) 

  Cooperations EMC and ISME (Sarah Hennessy) 
  Website (Gerhard Sammer) 
  EAS and EU funding (Isolde Malmberg) 
  Artistry – Book presentation (Adri de Vugt and Isolde Malmberg) 

7. Board Elections 
8. AOB 

 

 

 


